
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL       DATE: SEPTEMBER 6, 2016 

FROM:  HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT WARDS: ALL  

SUBJECT: ANNUAL DEPARTMENT RECOGNITION - HUMAN RESOURCES 
DEPARTMENT  

ISSUE:  

The City Council will receive a presentation recognizing accomplishments of the Human 
Resources Department over the past year.  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

That the City Council receive a presentation recognizing accomplishments of the Human 
Resources Department over the past year.  
 
DISCUSSION: 

The staff of the Human Resources Department is a group of dedicated and hard-working 
professionals working together to help recruit qualified City employees, and providing daily 
support and assistance to other City departments and individual employees.  Human Resources 
staff are the heart of the City in providing both internal and external customer service. The 
attached presentation discusses accomplishments of the Department over the past year. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
Prepared by: Pia Rose, Interim Human Resources Director 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Scott G. Miller PhD, Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer 
Approved by: Marianna Marysheva-Martinez, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 

 


